
Outwood Primary Academy Lofthouse Gate
Canal Lane, Lofthouse, Wakefield, West Yorkshire, WF3 3HU

Tel: +44(0)1924 821160

Web: www.lofthousegate.outwood.com

Chief Executive Principal, Primary: Mr Lee Wilson
Principal: Mrs Lynsey Hadfield

6th September 2021

Year 5 Swimming lessons 2021/2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

We hope you are all having an enjoyable Summer and are ready and raring to return to the
academy this Wednesday!

We are writing in regards to a slight change to your child’s swimming lessons in Year 5.

You may or may not be aware, that last year’s Year 5 children were unable to attend any
swimming lessons due to COVID-19 and the availability at the swimming baths.

We have been in contact with Normanton Leisure during the Summer holidays and they are
now able to offer lessons to the children starting in Year 6 during the Autumn Term 2021.

In regards to your child, this means they will now attend swimming sessions for the Spring
and Summer term of 2022 (January – July). We will send more information regarding the
start date before we break up for the Christmas holidays. Could we ask (if you haven’t
already), to return the slip sent before the holidays and return to the office.

I’m sure you will join us (and the Year 6 parents/carers) in understanding that this new
timetable allows all children the chance to attend statutory swimming lessons.
The two terms your child will attend lessons will allow them to work towards meeting the
KS2 National Curriculum expectations of being able to swim 25m.

We thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Mrs L Hadfield

Principal
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